
S N A K E  R I V E R  V A L L E Y
Q U I L T  G U I L D  

O C T O B E R  2 0 2 4
N E W S L E T T E R

A Sewing Room Chat with the Presidentsrvquiltguild.org

Meeting Time
3rd Thursdays

6:00pm Doors Open
6:30 General Meeting 

Meeting Location
Calvary Baptist Church

785 1st St
Idaho Falls, ID

Upcoming Events 

October 14-18 - Challis
Guild Retreat

December 4 - No Host
Dinner 

It's October and that means RETREAT! I look forward to seeing many
of you in Challis this week. Please remember there is NO regular

Guild meeting this month.

November will be the last regular meeting for 2024 and we'll be
having our "big" drawings. If anytime during 2024 you've participated
in Intraguild, worn your Nametag, bought a Raffle ticket, or turned in

a Community Support quilt, you'll have a chance for one of our big
drawings! You MUST BE PRESENT to win any of these drawings. 

We will have a special EARLY SHOW & TELL just for Community
Support quilts so those folks donating quilts have time to get their

tickets turned in. The Community Support drawing for winners will
be after break. And, yes, we will have our usual Show & Tell....at our

usual time.

In December we will close out the year with a No Host Holiday Party,
held at Dixie's Diner on Wednesday, December 4th at 6:00. If you'd
like to participate in the gift exchange please bring a WRAPPED gift

valued at $20-25. You need to bring one to get one. There will be door
prizes, perhaps a game, good food and great fellowship! I hope you

plan to join me.

Thank you to the 70% of members who cast their ballot in September,
and congratulations to the 2025 incoming Executive Board...President

Christy Christensen, Vice President Celia Weekes, Secretary Robin
Gibbons, and Treasurer JR Wood. I'm excited for the upcoming year!

Keep on stitching!
Marei



The Raffle Block for November is Goodnight Irene block Use: Scrappy Neutrals (white to
cream) and Assorted (Scrappy.) Make as many blocks as you want.

The instructions for the Mystery between row sashing and borders can be found on the
next page. Flimsy will be revealed at the November Meeting:

You will receive 4 tickets for your flimsy and 8 tickets for a completed quilt.

Jeanette Hanson
Intraguild Activities Chair

Intraguild Activities



Intraguild Activities
 September Row Quilt Instructions



Intraguild Activities
 Row Quilt Instructions Cont.



Intraguild Activities
 Row Quilt Instructions Cont.



The Museum’s physical address is 110 E. Main Street in Lava Hot Springs, Idaho. Quilt Heritage
Museum has a small exhibit in progress now. However, we will officially kick off our new home

celebration on May 26, 2025 with the Quilt Splash: An Adventure in Color. See detail information
in this newsletter for the call for entries, dates of the exhibit and more.

The Museum has both summer and winter hours, so check the website for those. We look
forward to seeing you there!

Quilt Heritage Museum, Inc. has a home!

Quilts of Valor
QOV sew days will be held the FIRST WEDNESDAY of each month at Daydreams starting

at 10:00.

Annalee has graciously offered her shop space for our Sew Days and I would love to have
you join Chris Blower and me as we work on Quilts of Valor.

Thank you. 
Mimi



Newsletter Challenge
Do you want to know what everybody’s favorite ruler is? What is the most important feature to

have in a new machine or what everybody does wit their scraps? Starting next year we will
collect your quilting questions and ask them to guild members for our newsletter challenge.

Then we will share answers in the newsletter or during our education segment. Start thinking of
your questions and be ready to submit them at our November meeting for a chance to win a

prize.



Hi Friend!

A big welcome to Cory Cantrell and Audrey Smith in October 

We now officially have 100 members on our roster and hopefully 99 friends !

That's all to report friends, hope to see you at retreat or November meeting!

Jodie Von Kamecke
Membership

Membership



Month Quilt Tops Taken
to Guild Meeting

Quilt Tops
Checked Out

Completed
Quilts Returned

January 15 15 8

February 9 8 5

March 3 1 0

April 5 5 5

May 3 3 1

June 0 0 0

July 7 1 0

September 0 0 0

Totals 42 33 21

Community Support
November is the LAST month to submit quilts to get tickets to participate in the

Complete the Backlog of Donated Quilt Tops Challenge.
For each completed quilt returned you will receive 5 tickets.

Complete the Backlog of Donated Quilt Tops Challenge



Month Completed Quilts Donated

January 4

February 18

March 25

April 16

May 9

June 9

July 10

September 17

Totals 107

Community Support Cont.
120 Completed Quilts Donated Challenge (includes completed backlog quilts)

 THANK YOU FOR SUPPORT OUR COMMUNITY SUPPORT PROGRAM AND THE VARIOUS
CHARITITES THAT WE SUPPORT!!

Sunshine
We all need sunshine! If you know someone who is sick, or lost a family member, or needs

cheering up... call or text Pam Noonan.
208-313-0549



SNAKE RIVER VALLEY QUILT GUILD BOARD MEMBERS 2024

OFFICERS
President- Marei Montalvo

Vice President- Shanna Lyon
Secretary- Lisa Stir
Treasurer- JR Wood

    

COMMITTEE CHAIRS
Charity/Community Support- Debbie Hamrick

Equipment - Susan Collins
Historian- Marilyn Bee

Intraguild Activities- Jeanette Hanson
Membership-Jodie Vee

Newsletter- Renee Phillips
Raffle - JR Wood

Retreat Coordinator- Alicia Williams
Secret Quilters- Debbie Lyon

Sew-Ins- Celia Weekes
Sunshine/Courtesy- Pam Noonan

Workshops- Pam Traughber 
Webmaster- David Nipper

If you would like to contribute to the guilds, please contact a member of the
Board

Newsletter Info
Comments, correction, advertising or

other items to be included in the
newsletter should be emailed to the

editor at srvqgnewsletter@gmail.com
Advertising rates (per month)

$2.50 for 1/4 page
$5.00 for 1/2 page
$10.00 for full page

Find us on Facebook!
See photos of recent Show
and Tells from Guild
Meetings and Sew-Ins. Or
Join our group by searching
for Snake River    Valley
Quilt Guild Group.


